
 

 

UNITED NATIONS OF YOUTH FOUNDATION (NIGERIA) 
 

Following the invitation of 25/4/2003 to make contributions into the proposed working document 
the WSIS Pre-com 3,we hereby write to state as follows: 
 
- That the cost of accessing and servicing information through the use of ICT to Africans and the 
generality of the third world should be made affordable and madeto be within the reach of their 
average people. 
 
- That globalisation which is the major dividend being promised by the revolution in information 
technology,should be made to have human face.That is,it should not be made to ostracise or 
marginalise some section of the world in order to benefit some few by the virtue of their 
status,position and economic power. 
 

 


